
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School 
School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Friday 19th September 2014 

Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 80.5% 

Reception: 98.3% 

Year 1: 93.8% 

Year 2: 96.4% 

Year 3: 90.7% 

Year 4: 98.7% 

Year 5: 97.1% 

Year 6C: 97.4% 

Year 6SB: 94.8% 

Number of Lates: 

Tuesday: 16             

Wednesday: 9      

Thursday: 18       

Friday: 14               

Pupils of the Week 
 

Nursery: Aklima Begum 

Reception: Sadiya Razia 

Year 1: Ayesha Hussain 

Year 2: Md Ibrahim Ali 

Year 3: Reanna Cunningham 

Year 4: Abu Hamza 

Year 5: Aysha Begum 

Year 6C: Arufa Shama  

Year 6SB: Ria Amin 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all parents who returned the school meal forms. As promised we placed all of the forms that were returned 
on time into a draw to win a £20 shopping voucher. The lucky winner is Umer  Siddique in Reception. Happy Shopping! 

On Monday the teachers and support staff took part in a ‘Big Maths’ training day. ‘Big Maths’ is a new model of teaching 
the number aspect of maths to the children which has been proven to rapidly improve their recall of important number 
facts such as number bonds and times tables. 

We have had  two special visitors in school this week to support children with their learning. On Tuesday the children in 
Year 3 took part in an amazing Viking experience day linked to their topic. They had the chance to wear traditional       
costumes, handle artefacts and learn lots of new information to help them in their future learning. On Wednesday the 
school was lucky enough to be visited by Karin Littlewood, an author and illustrator.  The children really enjoyed sharing 

some of her texts. 

Thank you to the parents who came to support Year 6SB 
in their assembly this morning. It is fantastic to see how 
much the children are enjoying their topic. 

Emily Wright 

Acting Headteacher 



Diary Dates: 
 

Monday 22nd September -     

Attendance Challenge Week  
 

Tuesday 23rd September -     

9am—Secondary form filling  - Father 
Duncan Ross Room (Khalidah) 
 

Friday 26th September - Y3 class            
assembly 
 

Friday 26th September - 9am-10am 
Coffee and cake morning -Father Duncan 
Ross Room 
 

Friday 26th September  -   Non-Uniform 
Day - wear  something green 
 

Thursday 2nd October -         

Individual photos for all pupils 
 

Friday 3rd October - school closed for 
EID 
 

Monday 6th October  -  Friday 10th  

October - Year 6 pupils on residential  
visit to Hautbois 
 

Friday 17th October - Year 2 class          
assembly 
 

Tuesday 21st October - Year 6 Screening - 
height and weight review 
 

Half Term - school closed   Monday 27th 
October—Friday 31st October 

PE Kits 

PE is a national curriculum       
subject which has to be taught to 
all pupils.  

Your child must  have their PE  / 
swimming kit in school on the 
days when they have PE (check 
your curriculum newsletter for 
the days). 

If your child has a medical       
condition which  prevents them 
from taking part in PE lessons you 
must write a letter explaining the 
reason.  


